[bookmark: _GoBack]Invitation for Interprofessional Primary Care Organizations QIP Sneak Peek for 2016-2017 
On April 1, 2016, interprofessional team-based primary care organizations will submit Quality Improvement Plans (QIPs) to Health Quality Ontario (HQO), marking four years of commitment to the Excellent Care for All Act, 2010 (ECFAA) and improving the quality of care that primary care organizations offer patients and their families. 

This is the fourth year for primary care organizations to submit an annual quality improvement plans and to help you prepare for this submission, HQO is pleased to invite organizations to participate in a “QIP sneak peek” webinar. 

This webinar will provide a high level overview of the importance of the QIPs in the provincial quality strategy as well as reflections and observations from the 2015/16 submissions. Information will be provided on what’s new in 2016/17, including changes to the indicators, updates to the Navigator tool, and new and refreshed resources. 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.
	Who
	We are looking for any individuals that are responsible for or play a key role in the completion and submission of the annual QIP. Please register below to secure a spot.

	When
	November 16th, 2015 at 12:00 to 13:30 EST. 
Register now! https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2591393146470653185

	Where
	From the comfort and convenience of your office or place of work. These are virtual sessions that only require internet access and a computer. 

	What is Involved?
	HQO staff will be on hand via GoToWebinar during the education sessions to provide guidance and support. A brief open discussion for peers to share ideas and final thoughts will conclude the session.  



